Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: December 1, 2014

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, & Personnel

Re: Action Item

December 17, Board Meeting

NCLB Carry-Over Funds, FY 2015

NCLB, Carry-Over Funds, FY 2015: Recommend the Board approve the application for Carry-Over Funds from the No Child Left Behind grant in the following amounts:

| | Carry Over | Original Allocation |
|-----------|------------|---------------------|
| Title I | \$134,204 | \$727,657 |
| Title IIA | \$119,471 | \$146,809 |

DMS/ed